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Opening Day 

Postal will have two Opening Days this season. There will be a “soft” opening of the green on April 

15th, while the Official Opening Day will take place on Saturday April 22nd. 

 

The green will be open from April 15th for practice and to try out the green. If you are interested in 

playing this weekend, the club will be open from 10am on Saturday and from 12.30pm on Sunday. 

All help is appreciated. 

 

Due to the Scottish Cup Semi Final on April 22nd, the club will be open from mid-day to show the 

game. Play on the green will start at 2.30pm. We will have some of our advertisers up to the club 

after the game, so put on a good show for them! Names are still required, if you haven’t got your 

name down yet, please do so as soon as possible. 

 

Trial Match 
In preparation for the new League season, there will once again be a trial match. It will not be 
Firsts v Seconds, merely Home v Away and only the Selectors will make the final team choices. 
 
The Trial match will take place on Friday April 28th on the green for 6.30pm. 
 

Friendlies 

We have friendlies against Gilmerton (May 13th) and Sighthill (June 3rd) coming up. There are 

lists in the club if you want to add your name. Both fixtures are away. 

 

Edinburgh Bowling League 

On the green for 6.45pm, unless stated. 

 

First Sixteen 

MAY - 3rd PARKSIDE (H)  6.30pm, 10th Brunstane (A) 6.30pm, 17th Northern (A), 24th 
TANFIELD (H), 31st Craigentinny (A) 
 
JUNE - 7th Maitland (A), 14th HILLSIDE (H) 
 

Second Sixteen 

MAY - 3rd FREE WEEK, 10th SIGHTHILL (H) 6.30pm, 17th MAYFIELD (H), 24th Dudley (A), 31st 
COLINTON (H)  
 
JUNE - 7th MERCHISTON (H), 14th London Road Foundry (A), 21st Liberton (A), 28th Blackhall 
(A)  
 

Subscriptions 
All subscriptions are due on Opening Day. Treasurer, Colin Turnbull will be happy to accept your 
payments on April 22nd or before. 
 
Club Social Media 



 

The club now have a dedicated Social Media team, Peter Gerrard, Neal Rooney and Boab Fallon. 
They will look after the club’s Twitter and Website, whilst also administering the Facebook group. 
 
The club also has a Social Media Policy which can be found on the Website. 
 
Website - postal.bowls-club.co.uk 
Twitter - @PostalBC 
 
Revised Constitution and Rules 
Over the winter a working group has been busy updating the Club Constitution and Rules. The 
final version is now ready. Please pick up a copy on Opening Day or ask the Secretary for a copy. 
 
New Members and Old 
Please welcome to the club the following new members, Paul Cameron, Craig Duffus and Derek 
McLean. 
 
Unfortunately after 30 years of playing at Postal David McIntee has decided not to renew his 
membership. We wish David well at Newbattle BC. 
 
Winter Quiz Nights 
April 1st saw the last of this year’s Quiz Nights. Thanks to all who came along throughout the 
winter. 
 
Over £250 was raised and this money will go forward to the Postal Charity Day on July 22nd. 
 
 


